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MEDIA RELEASE 
For Immediate Release 

 
 
 
DATE:  November 8, 2019 
 
SUBJECT: Temporary Pedestrian Access Route at Intersection of NW 6th St. and NW 

Coast St. 
 
CONTACT:  Chris Janigo PE, Senior Project Manager 

541-574-3376 
 
 
The City of Newport Public Works Department advises that construction activity and new temporary 
pedestrian access routes will be implemented Tuesday, November 12th 2019, along Coast Street from 
NW 8th Street to NW Beach Drive due to sidewalk work at the intersection of NW 6th Street and NW 
Coast Street. This temporary pedestrian access route shall proceed for the next month. The overall 
construction activity is a part of the NW 6th St. Storm and Sidewalk Improvement Project. Road 
construction on NW 6th Street will proceed till the end of January 2020.  
 
Public safety is our primary concern. Please respect the construction area. We are sorry for this 
inconvenience. 
 
Thank you for your patience. 
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